
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

SAL PICCININNI 
Trustee, Ward 3 

Email: Sal.Piccininni@tcdsb.org                       Voicemail/Fax: (416) 512-3407 
 
 
To: Regular Board, August 23, 2018  
 
From: Sal Piccininni, Ward 3 
 
Subject: Notice of Motion – Security Cameras at TCDSB facilities  
 
MOVED BY: Sal Piccininni, Toronto Catholic District School Board (TCDSB) 
 
WHEREAS: Security cameras serve as an effective deterrent to vandalism and other 
criminal activity; 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: Staff include the installation of security cameras to existing 
TCDSB facilities when developing the annual renewal budget 
 
FURTHER BE IT RESOLVED THAT: Installation of security cameras be included as 
part of the Elementary and Secondary School Design Standards  
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